
Call for Nominations 
 

In accordance with Section 12 (a) of the Constitution of WCOB & VUW RFC Inc, nominations 
are hereby called for Office Holders for the 2024 season, effective from the 33rd Annual 
General Meeting, to be held Friday 23 February 2024.  Nominations are to be received by the 
Secretary via email (rboag@outlook.co.nz) no later than 28 January 2024.  The nomination 
form can be obtained from the Secretary via email request. 
 

Proposed Constitution Amendments 
 
In accordance with Clause 43. Altering the Rules or Name of the Club, notice is hereby given 
for a proposal to alter the Constitution of WCOB & VUW RFC Inc to meet the requirements for 
re-registration as an Incorporated Society under the requirements of the Incorporated 
Societies Act 2022 and to address changes to the Club since the last Constitution ratification 
in 2015.  It is proposed to ratify these changes at the 33rd Annual General Meeting, to be held 
Friday 23 February 2024.  Club members are invited to view the proposed changes, available 
on the Club’s website Documents - OBU Rugby under ‘AGM 2024’.  Members wishing to make 
a written submission on the proposed changes are invited to do so by emailing the Secretary 
(rboag@outlook.co.nz) for consideration and/or discussion by close of business 1 February 
2024. 
 
Any changes to the proposal will be reflected in an amended proposal to be included in the 
official Notice of AGM, which is scheduled for publication on 2 February 2024. 
 
Please contact the Secretary with any enquiries. 
 

Recruitment 
 
The Club is seeking new Office Holders for 2024.  Particular requirements are for people to 
help with the following roles: 
 
Treasurer 
Fund Raising / Sponsorship Co-ordinator 
Social Activities Co-ordinator 
Subscriptions Manager 
Website / Social Media Co-ordinator 
Communications Manager 
WRFU Delegate 
 
If you are interested in any of these roles or can help in other areas, please contact any of the 
following: 
 
Secretary: Richard Boag rboag@outlook.co.nz 
Chair: Te Wehi Wright chairman@oburugby.com 
Club Captain: Phoebe Ferguson clubcaptain@oburugby.com 
 
Nominations for the OBU Executive are required to be received by 28 January, for inclusion 
in the Agenda for the 33rd AGM, scheduled for 23 February 2024.  Terms of offices commence 
immediately after the AGM. 
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